COPY OF AIR tETTLR

30th June, 1949,

Reference: H & F

Dear Sirs,
S' s- "AMIR" - BoCo Cl&BS

I beg to Inform you that in reply to enguiry
regarding the Speclal Survey, Type 1, and survey for renewal
of the Load Line Certificate which expired on the 1llth ultimo,
the Owners wrote to the British Corporation Register in March
last that they had instructed thelr Representative at Kuwalt
to arrange for these surveys to be carried out as soon as
possible,

It is concluded arrangements were made for the
appolntment of a Surveyor and that these surveys have now
been taken in hand, but as no advice has been received to
this effect, it will be appreciated if you will furnish me
with any information you may have on the subject,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the -
Classification Committee,

Messrs. Gray, Mackenzle & Co, Ltd.,
Lloyd's Ageats,
‘AHREIN,
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